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WELCOME 
 TO OUR VERY FIRST NEWSLETTER 

Our First Year 
It has been an incredible first year for Language for Life thanks to 
all our amazing students!! Without all of you we would not be 
celebrating  and we are so thankful that you have put your trust 
and confidence in us when it comes to your English learning 
needs. You have become very dear to us and we look forward to 
many more exciting times together! 
We studied, celebrated birthdays, had farewell parties and 
potlucks but most of all, we built lasting friendships! 

http://www.languageforlifeesl.com


______________________________________________________________________ 

Our Second Year 

Our second year at Language for Life began strong until we were hit with the sad news that we 
had to put all our in-person language instruction on hold during the Covid-19 crisis. 

It has been a very challenging time for the entire world and we are living in exceptional times… 
Worried that many of you would not be able to resume your learning, we decided to take all of 
our English instruction online. 

We have successfully launched Language for Life Online with Zoom and we are happy to report 
that it has been a smooth transition. 

We can’t wait to welcome you back into our classrooms at the Kanata and KCR community 
resources.  

Until that time comes, we hope that you will join us online for some continued English learning. 

Here are some updated options for you to choose from online: 

One-To -One Lessons       Small Group Lessons       Large Group Lessons 

 90 minutes/$50.00       60 minutes  - twice            90 minutes - twice  
 60 minutes/$40.00        a week for 10 weeks          a week for 10 weeks 
                $300 (2-4 students)       $180 (6-7 students)  

CELPIP exam preparation is available  as one-to-one instruction upon request. 

We would love to see you online!! 

If you are a new student, we will set up a free language assessment and meet with 
you online, to help you with your specific language goals. 

Please call us or email languagforlifeeslservices@shaw.ca with any questions! 
250-878-7250 
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